From: Henrietta Fudakowski ||| | NN

Sent: 16 March 2023 09:56

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Fudakowski Peter; Tristram Penna

Subject: 2022/5639/P Cheat Meals 33 Goodge Street

As the owners of No 10 and No 3 Colvillle Place T should like to formally object to this retrospective
planning permission.

The unpleasant odors in the street since Cheat Meals started operating are very noticeable and will be far
worse in summer when windows are open. Qur tenant has also commented that at No 10 the noise levels
from the fans are noticeable from inside the house even when the windows are closed. The unvented open
atrium with a permanently open sky light is polluting the whole area, which has a very high density of
people living within the close vicinity.

Regards
Peter and Henrietta Fudakowski



